
From: Kelaher, Selena
To: Bernal, Sarah
Cc: Fregoso, Vince
Subject: FW: Planning Department
Date: Monday, October 22, 2018 9:24:01 AM

 
 
Selena Kelaher, AICP
City of Santa Ana
Planning and Building Agency | M20
20 Civic Center Plaza | Post Office Box 1988 | Santa Ana, CA 92702
skelaher@santa-ana.org | Direct Phone: (714) 667-2740
 

From: Lisa Ganz [mailto:laganz@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, October 22, 2018 6:36 AM
To: Neal, Candida <cneal@santa-ana.org>; Fregoso, Vince <VFregoso@santa-ana.org>; Kelaher,
Selena <skelaher@santa-ana.org>; Tinajero, Sal <STinajero@santa-ana.org>; Pulido, Miguel
<MPulido@santa-ana.org>
Subject: Planning Department
 
I am appalled that the SA Planning Department is pushing the Planning Commissioners to
vote tonight on having a special meeting on Nov. 5th to determine the outcome of the 2525
Main Development.  This will not give us enough time to review if our comments were
addressed and certainly won't be enough time for the Planning Commission to read the 3500
page document!  A vote the day before the general elections!!  It's clear that the objectives
of the builder are more important than the residents.  This is not right.  
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